
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Honeyville City Council will hold a 

Public Hearing on June 8, 2022 at 7:05 p.m. or shortly thereafter in the 

Honeyville City Hall, located at 2635 West 6980 North, Honeyville, UT.  

The purpose of this meeting is to take public comment on adjusting the 

2021-2022 Fiscal Year Budget.  

Individuals interested in the business of this meeting are invited to 

attend. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted this 1st day of June 2022 on honeyvillecity.org, Utah Public Notice Website, at City Hall 

and at the Honeyville City Post Office.  


